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HAPPY FALL!

Donate: your financial contributions directly support
our programs and services.
Volunteer: join our dedicated team of  governance  
volunteers and make a tangible difference in our
organization. 
Spread the Word: help us raise awareness by sharing
our mission with your network.

Happy fall, everyone! 

As the leaves change colour and a chill fills the air, we're
all celebrating our vibrant community and the things
we're truly thankful for. This season is a time to reflect on
the many blessings we've received and to extend our
gratitude to those who make our work possible. We are
grateful for your support. Your contributions, both in
time and resources drive our mission forward. We are
thankful for our volunteers and their dedication to
serving our community. We are also thankful for our
donors: your trust and support makes a difference in the
lives of our community members.

How You Can Continue to Make a Difference:
1.

2.

3.

Please also enjoy our sections below to see what we
have been up to! We recently had our annual HOTT
fundraising walk. This year’s walk was extra special
because we walked from one Hott property to another.
This allowed us to experience the local area where our
staff work and our residents live. It was wonderful to be
able to our community in action and learn the history
of our housing in our neighbourhoods. As we start to
begin to enter the colder months and think about
closing out this year, we are so proud of our continued
growth. 

On behalf of the entire team, we want to wish you and
your loved ones a warm and joyful Thanksgiving  and
Halloween. May these seasons be filled with moments
of love, gratitude, and togetherness.

Stay Connected
To stay updated on our work and activities, follow us on
social media, visit our website at https://www.hott.ca, or
reach out to us for more information!
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 RESIDENT SUMMER PARTY

Our annual HOTT Summer Party was a huge
success! Special thanks to all the residents
that came out to celebrate with us. It is always
such a special time when we are all able to get
together. We look forward to it again next
year! 

STAY HEALTHY THIS FLU SEASON!

We had our AGM on October 18th. It was lovely to
have our members there to support our
organization. It was a bitter sweet meeting as we
had to say goodbye to Paul, a long-standing Board
member. We will miss him dearly and appreciate all
of his years of support. We are also very excited to
have Bianca, one of our fundraising and marketing
Committee volunteers, joining us on the board this
year! 

HOTT’S ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Follow Us On Social Media: @HOTThousing

HOTT has a lot to be thankful for this season as we
continue to support our amazing community. If
you would like to support us and our mission,
please keep us in mind if your workplaces are
participating in any annual giving this year. We are
happy to provide more information on what we do
here at HOTT. We are also always happy to accept
new governance volunteers if you are interested in
contributing your time to helping our organization
thrive! 
 
 

HELPING HOTT THRIVE!
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We want to ensure you stay healthy and happy this
flu season. Reminder to wash your hands
frequently, avoid touching your eyes, nose and
mouth and clean and disinfect frequently touched
surfaces! 


